
2. PETITION - LEITCH STREET PROPOSED REMODELLING

Sue Wells tabled a petition received from the residents of Leitch Street, in which
they requested that work on kerb and channel reconstruction be brought forward in
the Council’s Annual Plan.

The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the petition be referred to the appropriate Council officer for a report.


